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College of Continuing Education: 
A reminder that CCE at Mesa Day will take place on Wednesday, March 15th from 8:30am-
12:30pm. Students from CCE will be invited for presentations, classroom demonstrations and a 
resource fair. Participants can register for free via Eventbrite: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/cce-
mesa-day-tickets-460298785057  
 
Program Mapper: 
We are pleased to share that Exec has approved Mesa Pathways moving forward with the 
Program Mapper, which will be a customized visual representation of the Mesa College catalog 
intended to clarify the path to program completion for our students in a user-friendly format that 
is easy to understand. We are eager to follow the footsteps of Miramar and collaborate as a 
district in the utilization of this tool.  Many thanks to the Technology Workgroup, including Ian 
Duckles, Jennifer Kearns and Joel Arias for their insight and knowledge that helped inform this 
important development.  Next steps will include meeting with district leadership to begin 
planning for implementation.  We are hopeful the Foundation for California Community Colleges 
will be covering the cost associated with the tool, but are awaiting additional information. 
 
Call for Members: Pathways Workgroups and Project Teams:  
If you are interested in becoming involved in a Pathways workgroup or project team, please 
reach out to Marisa Alioto (malioto@sdccd.edu or to Howard Eskew (heskew@sdccd.edu). 
 
Next MPC Meeting: We will hold a Mesa Pathways working meeting on Wednesday, March 8th 
from 12:45 - 2:15pm.  Our next MPC meeting will take place on March 22nd from 12:45 - 
2:15pm (meetings are held online via Zoom).   

To learn more about Mesa Pathways: https://www.sdmesa.edu/mesa-pathways/ 
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